MIZWHO

Dear Valued Customer(s)

ANNOUNCEMENT

Jakarta, 27 November 2020

In accordance with BI-RTGS admin message No. 22/913/DPSP/Adm concerning
reduction of BI-RTGS tariff dated 23 November, 2020. We would like to inform
there will be change for RTGS charge effective from 01 December 2020 as follows :

RTGS

Transaction Type Charge
L Current Condition New Condition
Application
-Regular IDR 30,000/transaction Unchanged
-Irregular >
(Amount IDR 100.000.001-1.000.000.000 and/or after 12.00 pm) IBR SSJDOD/transaCtlon IDR 30.000
IDR 25,000/

Internet Banking

transaction

Unchanged

Should you have any query, please contact your Relationship Manager or Corporate

Customer Services in charge of your company at 021-5090888.

Thank you for your attention

Sincerely,

PT. BANK MIZUHO INDONESIA

GENERAL AFFAIRS
Acknowledged by :
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One MIZUHO

Buiiding the future wilh you

CGC002(1911 D)



